
PREACHING 

Pastor Bryan Darnell 

GIVING 

CASH/CHEQUES  - Please make cheques payable to: Lacombe Pentecostal Church 

INTERAC  - Interac machine in foyer available before service  - Debit, MC, or VISA or call  

                    the office during the week 

E-TRANSFER  - Email giving@churchonthehill.ca 

SUBSPLASH  - Donate by credit card via LPC website 

Need offering envelopes? Leave a note on an offering envelope or contact the office 

MEET OUR STAFF 

Phone: 403-782-2966  Fax: 403-782-2961 

Office Email: lpcoffice@churchonthehill.ca  

Website: www.lacombepentecostal.ca 

Address: 40331 Range Road 27-1, Hwy 12, Lacombe, AB T4L 0E3 

Aug. 24, 2025 

Rev. Bryan Darnell & Kerstie 

Lead Pastor 

pastorbryan@churchonthehill.ca 

Chloe Holoboff 

Youth Pastor in Studies 

youth@churchonthehill.ca 

Barb Wilmot 

Financial Administrator 

bwilmot@churchonthehill.ca 

Tracey Raimbault 

Office Administrator 

lpcoffice@churchonthehill.ca 

Angela Stephenson 

Children’s Pastor in Studies 

kids@churchonthehill.ca 

Les Stephenson 

Property Management/AV Tech 

lpcavtech@gmail.com 

STAY UP TO DATE 
Stay in the loop about what’s happening around LPC... 

Get involved, find events, resources, and access to all our sermons. 

Scan the QR Codes today 

Karla Budgell 

Associate Pastor 

pastorkarla@churchonthehill.ca 



   

MONDAY  - Aug. 25 
  7:00pm  - Stephen Ministry 
 
TUESDAY  - Aug. 26 
 
WEDNESDAY  - Aug. 27 

 

THURSDAY  - Aug. 28 
  7:00pm  - Prayer 
 
FRIDAY  - Aug. 29 
  7:00pm  -  Youth Bigger & Better 

 

SATURDAY  - Aug. 30 
 

SUNDAY  - Aug. 31 

10:00am  - Outdoor Service & BBQ 

THIS WEEK AT LPC 
UPCOMING EVENTS 

SERVICES ARE ONLINE AT 
10am EACH SUNDAY 

MISSED A SERVICE?   Watch at 
www.lacombepentecostal.ca  

 

Present Balance $2,967.80 

Sep Commitments Pd 

4th Quarter Commitments $8,250 

Need $5,282.20 for remaining 2025. 

See the missionaries we support on the wall in the 

foyer 

Could you or someone you know benefit from a confidential, one-to-one care 
of a Stephen Minister? 
Are you interested in becoming a Stephen Minister? 

Email: stephens@churchonthehill.ca  

*** 

Amazing Grace Ministry is dedicated to helping our LPC family who are 
facing financial hardships.  If you have a need, contact the office or email: 

amazinggrace@churchonthehill.ca 

*** 

LPC GATHERED - 7pm 
Details TBA  

Mon 
Sep 1 

Sun 
Aug 31 

MINISTRY FAIR  - See what LPC has to offer & where you can get involved. 
CHURCH-WIDE PRAYER MEETING  - 7pm 

Sat 
Sep 27 

OUTDOOR SERVICE AT LPC  - 10am 
Church on the Lawn.  BBQ after service. 

Sun 
Sep 7 

OFFICE CLOSED  - Labor Day 

Sun 
Sep 28 

BAPTISM SERVICE 
If you are wanting to be baptized, please fill out a Baptism form available at the 
foyer desk & hand into the office or talk to a Pastor.  

Grief Share will be starting again on Sep 11.  It runs every Thursday 
until Dec. 4 from 7-8:30pm. 

If you or someone you know are interested in attending, contact Kathy @ 

587-679-0602 or griefshare@churchonthehill.ca 

If you are interested in facilitating, please contact Pastor Karla. 

*** 
Hands & Feet Ministry was established to bridge the gap between our church 
and the local community's needs. As needs arise, the Hands and Feet contact 
list is notified, and leaders organize groups to make sure that needs are met. 
These needs could be anything from needing help cleaning the house/ need-
ing some meals/ help moving. If someone is lacking support, the H&F commu-

nity is here to help.  If you would like to join our team or know of some-
one in the community who needs a hand, please contact us 
at handsandfeet@churchonthehill.ca  

NW corner of the Sanctuary.   

It out! 

 

Hands & Feet Ministry 

mailto:handsandfeet@churchonthehill.ca

